
 

Sena Technologies Co., Ltd. 
19, Heolleung-ro 569-gil, Gangnam-gu, Seoul, South Korea 

 

Sep 15, 2023 

 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

Letter of Authorization 
 

 

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Jong-Myoung, Shin of EMC Labs Co., Ltd. to act on our behalf in all manners 

relating to application for equipment authorization for FCC ID: S7A-SP139 / IC: 8154A-SP139 including signing of all 

documents relating to these matters. 

 

Any and all acts carried out by Jong-Myoung, Shin of EMC Labs Co., Ltd. on our behalf shall have the same affect as 

acts of our own. This authorization is valid until further written notice from Sena Technologies Co., Ltd. 

 

“I, the undersigned, hereby certify that we are not subject to a denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, 

pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 853(a).” 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Seunghyun KIM / Research Engineer 

 

 

http://www.senaindustrial.co.kr/

